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The Armour Electrical Engineering Society, as a branch of the mother
institution, The American Institute of Electricai Fingineers, has been a leading
cociety ever since its creation here at school. This institution, like the factor,
electricity, upon which it is based, has shown itself to contain an unlimited
resource of power. ILike the great dynamos which, driven by means of the
rivers’ torrents, convert a natural supply of energy into boundless electrical
energy, so have we, working silently, steadily, with crude, plastic, unmolded

material developed strength and character in men.

The Society has been able to carry out its purpose by means of first,
allowing 1ts members to come in contact with prominent men now active 1n
the profession, with the opportumty ot hearing these men talk upon subjects
of the day, and second, by expecting the members of the Society to prepare
and present papers of common interest to the Society as a whole. |

During the past year we have had several speakers who have delivered
lectures to our branch. These speakers were carefully selected, being men who
were known to be well qualified to speak upon their respective subjects. Among
these men were the following:

Mr. W. Bailey, of the Business Research Corporation of Chicago, who
spoke upon “Investigations and Reports.” "This lecture gave us an insight on
how reports of a technical nature are presented to a committee.

Mr. R. V. Hagen of the Illinois Bell Telephone Company, in a joint meet-
ing with the Radio Association, talked to us upon the interesting subject ot
“Wired Wireless.”

Dr. John F. McNamara, the medical advisor of the Armour Institute
of Technology, brought to our minds methods ot frst aid in his lecture,
“Artificial Resuscitation and First Aid.”

In addition to the technical development of the members, the social devel-
opment has not been overlooked. 'The social program consisted of two
smokers, one in the fall, managed by the Senior Electricals, and the second
in the spring, under the tutelage ot the Jumors—both of which were conquests.

However, ot all the aftairs ot the year, no small credit 1s due the Pro-

fessors of The Klectrical Department for their help in making them all into
successes, and we wish to express our thanks to them for the interest and help

that they have so willingly given.
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